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St. Louis, MO ⎯ The Pesticide Stewardship Alliance (TPSA) held its annual 

conference in February and presented the 2024 Leadership in Product 

Stewardship Award to Steven Brunt, BASF.   

Steve Brunt is a promoter of the proper use of pesticides his entire 

professional life and has taken that skill set and passion to become a backbone of 

TPSA. Steve exemplifies all of TPSA’s purpose and core values. Steve served on the 

board starting in 2016. In 2019, he was elected TPSA President. However, he 

doesn’t need a title to be one of the greatest supporters and promoters of TPSA. 

He has spent numerous years providing his expertise to various committees and 

encourages others to get involved with TPSA through committees and attending 

the annual conference. He has an inclusive approach which includes a great sense 

of humor. 

The Pesticide Stewardship Alliance (TPSA), founded in 2000, is an 

organization of federal, state, and local governmental agencies, educational and 

research institutions, public organizations, private corporations, and individuals 

that are actively involved in various aspects of pesticide stewardship.  The goals of 

TPSA are to increase the effectiveness, efficiency and longevity of various 

pesticide stewardship efforts.   

Please check the TPSA web site for more information. The 2025 Pesticide 

Stewardship Conference is scheduled for February 4-6 inRaleigh, North Carolina. 
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